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6th May 2015 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Chorlton Community Plot Allotment 
 

This half term the children at Ozzy’s Little Owls Nursery have been learning about growing and 
changes. 
 
To extend this, we wanted to give the children the opportunity to be able to visit Chorlton 
Community Plot Allotment. This local visit will take place on Tuesday 19th May 2015. The 
children will be leaving at 9.30am and they should arrive at Nursery at the normal time of 
8.45am. We are aiming to return back to school by 11.15am. 
 
This will be a great opportunity for the children to enhance their learning about growing, which 
will include learning about the different names of the plants and vegetables and taking part in a 
planting activity.  
 
School jumpers are to be worn for the visit. If a child arrives on a school trip without their 
school jumper, appropriate clothing to assist in immediate identification of any pupil attending a 
trip will be provided.  As this is a local trip, it is important for all the children to also have 
protective clothes such as wellington boots and a coat as we will be making our way there by 
foot. 
 
We would really appreciate if any Parent/Carers could volunteer to help for this trip. If you 
would like to help, please can you speak to your child’s Key Worker.  
 
If you do not wish your child to participate in this local visit, please inform your child’s Key 
Worker. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
The Nursery Staff 

 
 
 


